

THE HISPANIC SOCIETY OF AMERICA

613 WEST 155th STREET

NEW YORK, N. Y. 10032

January 18, 1966

Dear Sir:

I have the honor to inform you that, at a meeting of the Board of Trustees of The Hispanic Society of America held in New York on December 8th, 1965, from the Corresponding Members you were unanimously elected a Member of the Society. The certificate will be forwarded to you in due course.

Yours very sincerely,

A. Ayor H. Mayor

President

Professor José Ferrater Mora Department of Philosophy Bryn Mawr College Bryn Mawr Pennsylvania